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There are just three items to report on this month.

· This month the UCCS Faculty Representative Assembly has two motions that have been in the works for quite some time.  First, the Personnel and Benefits Committee has completed work on a salary grievance policy that will be discussed and voted on this month.  Second, the EPUS Committee has completed work on an academic ethics code and is putting that forward for discussion and a vote.  

· Just an update from the news reported last month about a possible early retirement incentive plan.  The new resolution that passed at the last CU Faculty Council meeting suggests three years of base salary as an incentive instead of two years.  The payout may need to be longer than five years.  Again, this program would not be applicable to any phased retirement plan.

· Last month I reported that the CU Faculty Council asked for feedback from the campuses on three Administrative Policy Statements (APS’s): (1) Intercampus Transfer of Students, (2) Roles and Responsibilities of Department Chairs, and (3) Conflict of Interest and Commitment.  After getting input and making changes based on campus EPUS feedback, the APS’s for Intercampus Transfers and Conflict of Interest and Commitment were approved by Faculty Council.  System EPUS is still reviewing the APS on Department Chairs.  They are working on definitions and getting feedback directly from Chairs.  

